


IV.

in November it will go to the Vice Presidents. A question arose on SPOL training. J.
Carrillo stated that there will be ¢ days of training at the end of the month. K. Berry
asked for exact dates due to faculty needing to come back for that training. B.
McNeece announced that the SPOL trainings were scheduled the week after finals:
Wednesday, May 215t and Thursday, May 22vd.

Degree and Certificate Program Review Form

K. Berry reported on the summary form created by E. Silva for CTE Programs — a
copy of the form was distributed. It will be piloted this summer and submitted for
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VIII. Other
None.

IX. Next Scheduled Meeting
Friday, May 16, 2014 in the Board Room

X. Adjournment
The meeting was adjourned at 9:57 a.m.







data needs to be fine-tuned to make sure it’s like we want it. E. Silva added that this
summer a model will be created (before faculty gets bacl) and they will work on one
0oL ample » cNeece 2 ed. ) £ the temp 3 e ne .Qe




